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In preparation for Lent, The Catholic Life Committee visited B&Q to pick and purchase supplies 
for our Easter garden. They then helped arrange and plant what they chose. 

We think they did a wonderful job! 



 

 

 

  

Parents evening 

Thank you to all the parents who passed on 

their praise and gratitude to our teachers 

during parents evening. We hope the 

opportunity to meet the teacher gave you an 

insight into your child’s school life here at St 

John’s! 

Please note we can only offer 1 appointment 

per child even if parents are separated! 

On Friday 23rd February we invite all parents to come and visit their child’s 

classroom to look more widely at the work completed and see our wonderful 

classroom displays. Time is limited to 10minutes only from 8.45am – 8.55am to 

enable learning to resume at 9am.  

Unfortunately, we don’t have room for pushchairs to be bought into the 

classrooms. 

Following a suggestion from a parent, 

we will be making more use of the 

calendar on our website to keep you 

further updated and informed about 

what is happening in school. This will 

include trips, events, dress up days etc. 

Please keep an eye out! 

 

 

 

 

Vouchers will be issued again during the half term break, if you 

have experienced problems with these in the past  please use 

the link below to contact Southwark directly. 

https://forms.southwark.gov.uk/ShowForm.asp?fm_fid=2246 

 

Please have a look at 

the below tracks to 

practice with your 

children at home: 

RAM Backing Tracks 

 First Holy Communion 

Just as a reminder to all members of the parish of 

Our Lady of Immaculate Conception - Fr Azad 

returns next week. He will be sharing information 

in due course about the first holy communion 

preparation programme which is available to 

families who attend mass regularly at the parish.  

Thursday 7th March is World 

Book Day. Children can 

come to school dressed as 

their favourite book 

character. Please make sure 

your child knows the book well 

that features this character! 

 

Have a fantastic 

half term break 

and we will see 

you all on Monday 

19th February! 

Thank you to everyone that attended the Year 6 assembly on Thursday. The 

next class assembly will be Year 5 on Thursday 22nd February at 3pm. 

https://forms.southwark.gov.uk/ShowForm.asp?fm_fid=2246
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1UaB3bDK2rCKq4eI542IfSGkOX6bcAZG7?usp=sharing

